
 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

BANCA MPS: NO CAPITAL INCREASE DEAL CURRENTLY BEING EVALUATED, 

RESTRUCTURING PLAN TIMING CONFIRMED 

 

 
Siena, 22 March 2018 – Following certain rumors reported in the press, Banca Monte dei Paschi 
specifies that no capital increase deals are being evaluated and that the implementation of the 
restructuring plan proceeds according to the scheduled timing, as already communicated to the 
market. In particular, the reduction of impaired loans, the cost containment initiatives and the 
securitisation of bad loans set out in the plan are confirmed. Regarding the latter, the Bank does 
not envision any circumstance that could affect the expected timing for conclusion already 
communicated to the market. 
 

 
 

 

The press release will be available on  www.gruppomps.it 
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